The Anglican Church of St. John the Divine

Live Stream Upgrade Project Appeal - July 2021

Karen Coverett (who has kept our Zoom services going since March 2020), David Stratkauskas (our Director of Music) and our Wardens have reviewed collectively how we might continue Live-Streaming and Zooming all our services, as we open up St. John’s again, after the Covid-19 pandemic.

The quote to set this up in the Church, with better and more permanent equipment is $18,390.

This project will enable the church to continue the connection established in our Zoom church meetings over the past year.   Being able to reach out to people who could not otherwise come to church, because of physical or geographic limitations is a huge benefit to the parish.  There have been many calls for the church to keep the zoom church after we return to in-person worship.

The Nave will be re-opened with limited seating on Sunday 18th July 2021, and we plan to hold full re-opening Celebrations of our 160th Birthday (held over from 2020!) on Sunday 12th September.  

We therefore need the fully upgraded (and less intrusive) AV equipment installed by 10th September.

If you are able, please make a donation or pledge 
to help raise the funds for this essential work!

Thank you very much for your consideration.

MAKE A DONATION or PLEDGE
by providing the following information:

NAME:  	

ADDRESS: 	

TEL:		EMAIL: 	

DATE OF GIFT or PLEDGE:___________2021                 ENVELOPE # _________


ONE TIME DONATION: $ __________     [Donations/Pledges may be sent to the Office, put in the Collection, or to Fund 9 in Canada Helps]

PLEDGE FOR FUTURE DONATIONS: $ ___________ IN TOTAL, BY INSTALLMENTS:-
I will pay my pledge for this Live Stream Upgrade project as follows:
$	____	 by 31st July 2021
$____	 by 31st August 2021
$____ 	 by 30th September 2021

$			 TOTAL
THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT
